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Government Camp Water Co, Inc.
P O Box §7
Gov’t. Camp, Or 97028-0067
Phone 503-272-3282
Fax 503-272-3490

November 4, 2009

Michadel Grant

Administrative Hearing Division
Public Utility Division

P.O. Box 2148

Salem, OR 97308-2148

REF. ORDER NO. 09-384

Dear Mr, Grant:

We are requesting an additional 30 day extension for the filing of our application to PUC.
This request for an extension is a result of a meeting on November 3, 2009 with staff at
the PUC, The review of the application with the staff at this point suggested that

additional work on the information would result in a more complete application

Thank you in advance for your time.

Most sincerely,
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Maryanne Hill, Pres.

Gavemnment Camp Water Co.doex




